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SALVE REGINA COLLEGE • 
BULLETIN 

Published by the Office of Public Relations, Ext. 208 

VOL 18 NO 9 February 19, 1988 

ATWOOD LECTURES 

MARK PATINKIN WILL SPEAK ON "GOD'S WARS" 

The Salve Regina College Atwood Lectures in Humanities will feature 
columnist Mark Patinkin on Tuesday, February 23 in O'Hare Academic Center 
at 7:30 p.m. 

Patinkin's lecture, "God's Wars: Belfast, India and Beirut," will focus 
on his experiences when he traveled to Northern Ireland, India and Beirut to 
do a series of articles on religious violence for the "Providence Journal­
Bulletin." The series was one of two finalists from the "Providence Journal" 
for the 1987 Pulitzer Prize in international reporting. 

The lecture is free and open to the public. The Atwood Lectures are 
supported by a grant from the Oliver S. and Jennie R. Donaldson Charitable 
Trust. For further information, call Dr. John Coakley at extension 424. 

* * * 
SALVE REGINA GREAT SACRED CHORAL CONCERT 
WILL MARK THE FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT 

The Salve Regina College Music Department will host a Great Sacred 
Choral Concert celebrating the first Sunday of Lent on February 21, at 3: 00 
p. m. in the State Dining Room of Ochre Court. 

The concert choir will perform classical music with a sacred text which 
has been used by musicians throughout the centuries as an inspiration for 
some of their greatest choral music compositions. The selections will include 
"The Creation" from Joseph Hayden's Oratorio, and other famous choruses 
such as Mozart's "Ave Verum" and ·11 Laudate Domin um". 

The public is invited to attend. Tickets are $2. 50 for general admission 
and $1. 50 for students and senior citizens. For tickets and information, 
please call the Salve Regina Music Department at extension 445. 



CONFERENCE III 

Thursday, February 25, 1988 
Friday, February 26, 1988 

Saturday, February 27, 1988 

Salve Regina College will host "The Woman Connection Conference III: 
The Emerging Woman," a conference to explore the personal and social 
transformation of women in the 1980's, from Thursday, February 25 through 
Saturday, February 27, in O'Hare Academic Center and Ochre Court. 

The conference is open to the public free of charge and both women and 
men are encouraged to attend. This project is made possible in part by a 
grant from The Rhode Island Committee for the Humanities (an affiliate of the 
National Endowment for the Humanities), the SRC Faculty Small Grants 
Committee, the Rhode Island Advisory Commission on Women, and Textron 
Charitable Trust. For further information or a brochure call Katharine 
Ostrander, Planning Committee Chair, at extension 241 or Sister Virginia 
Walsh, Program Chair, extension 339. 

* * * 

SISTER LUCILLE TO BE RECIPIENT OF PRESTIGIOUS HOPE AWARD 

Sister Lucille McKillop, Salve Regina College President, will be a 
recipient of the Rhode Island Knights of Columbus "Hope Award." The award 
will be presented at a dinner on Saturday, March 5 at the Alpine Country 
Club in Johnston. 

The "Hope Award," inaugurated in 1968, is the highest tribute given by 
the Knights of Columbus in the State of Rhode Island. It recognizes persons 
for outstanding community service in the building of a better Rhode Island. 
The "Hope Award" was last presented three years ago. 

The Salve Regina College Community is invited to attend the dinner. 
Tickets _are $20 .00 per person and may be obtained by calling Sallie Geer at 
extension 504, or James Geer, after 5: 00 p. m. , at 847-4491. 

* * * 
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CAREER AWARENESS WEEK 

The Career Planning and Placement Office is presenting a Career 
Awareness Week from Monday, February 29 through Friday, March 4. 

On Monday, at 10: 00 a. m. in Ochre Court, Mr. Jeffrey Brown, 
Accountant and Manager with Peat, Marwick & Main, will represent the field 
of accounting; Ms. Maureen Massiwer, Vice President, Fleet National Bank, 
will represent the field of economics; Ms. Pamela Koppelin, Rooms Division 
Manager, Sheraton Islander Inn and Conference Center, will represent the 
field of management, and a representative from IBM will speak on the field of 
Information Systems Science. Each of these representatives will give a ten 
minute presentation followed by a series of questions and answers by the 
students. 

On Wednesday, March 2, Career Workshops will be given in the O'Hare 
Academic Center, Room 161, on resume preparation, job search techniques, 
and interview skills, by Bernice Whitaker, Director of Career Planning and 
Placement. A schedule will be circulated. 

Also on Wednesday, at 5:00 - 7:30 p.m., Dr. Mary Louise Greeley's 
class will host a speaker from the field of Medical Technology in the O'Hare 
Academic Center. 

At 7: 30 p. m. in Ochre Court on Wednesday, March 2, there will be a 
fashion show presented by the Management/ Accounting Club in cooperation 
with the Career Planning and Placement Office. Tickets are available at the 
door. Everyone attending will have an opportunity to win a doorprize. 
Admission is $1.00. 

On Friday, March 4, at 10:00 a.m. in O'Hare Academic Center, Room 
161, there will be a program for Administration of Justice/Human Services 
fields. Speakers will be Ms. Theresa Murray, Special Investigator, U.S. 
Department of Education, and Marcia Farrar, Executive Director, Martin 
Luther King Center. 

A variety . of departments, including Art, Music, English, Psychology, 
Social Work and others, are planning to present classroom information 
regarding careers in their disciplines. 

For further information contact the Career Planning and Placement Office 
at extension 495. 

* * * 
DEVELOPMENT OFFICE NEWS 

The Development Office has announced the receipt of a $1000 check from 
the Textron Charitable Trust, Providence. The check is earmarked for the 
College's Woman Connection Conference III to be held February 25 through 
27. 

~ 
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SALVE REGINA'S ORIENT EXPRESS IS LEAVING NEXT JULY! 

Sister Ann Nelson, Chairperson and Professor of Politics at Salve 
Regina, has organized a 23-day adventure to the Orient for the summer of 
1988. This exciting journey will begin on Saturday, July 16 when passengers 
leave Providence, R. I. bound for Los Angeles and then to the Orient! 
Cities that will be visited will include Taipei, Bangkok, Singapore, 
Jogjakarta, Denpasar and Hong Kong. 

The cost for this 23-day adventure is $3, 300, subject to currency 
adjustments. Reserve your seat now by calling Sister Ann at ( 401) 
847-6650, extension 303 or ( 401) 846-0330. Brochures are available. 

* * * 

NEW ENGLAND ARCHIVISTS ASSOCIATION 

The New England Archivists Association has requested a description and 
the scope of acquisitions of Salve Regina College's Archives. The College 
Archives was established in September, 197 4. Sister Mary Smith, Salve 
Regina Archivist and a former education and busmess teacher, attended Ohio 
State University to learn the latest methods of Archival arrangement and 
preservation. The article will appear in the April issue of the New England 
Archivist Journal. 

* * * 

FACULTY NEWS 

Dr. Jack Childs , Professor of Human Development, recently gave a 
workshop on Hohshc Thinking to 40 staff persons of Project Headstart, New 
Visions. He will also present a panel, "Taking Care of Yourself," on Friday, 
March 11 at the Sheraton-Islander Inn, Newport, for the Young Parents 
Program. The 8th annual conference on school age pregnancy is geared to 
the theme of revitalizing physical and mental well-being of care givers. 

Brother Michael Reis, part-time administration of justice faculty member, 
has been reappointed to the Advisory Council for Children and Families by 
Governor Edward D. DiPrete. The Governor has also appointed Brother Reis 
to the Juvenile Justice Committee. 

* * * 

Deadline for the next issue of the NEWSBULLETIN I 
is Friday, February 26, 1988. 
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